
Please support HB2631 and young Oregonians.
Oregon is lagging behind many states with the absence of a Parent Notification law for bullying and cyberbullying incidents.  
This law will provide essential information to families so they can provide the necessarty support for their children after bullying 
incidents.  
This law has the potential to save lives and to prevent another teen suicide.  
Please vote yes on HB263.


